Theresa Utton

Subject: FW: Proposed FY 2016 Budget

From: Winkler, Robert []

Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 1:27 PM
To: Theresa Utton

Subject: Proposed FY 2016 Budget

I'm writing in response to the Governor's Proposed FY 2016, and Higher Education cuts. Two areas of concern
would be reducing funding for Adult Education, and reducing the overall budget for Higher Education by 1%.
Both areas are extremely important towards continuing to advance well educated adult learns and students.
There is no substitute for a well educated citizenry and it is important to find the financial means to maintain
or increase Vermont's current commitment towards that goal. | therefore ask that both items be modified
accordingly.

Bob Winkler, PT Lecturer Il
Johnson State College
Johnson, Vermont



